
 

 
 
October 30, 2023 
 
 
 

Peak Season Network Update Webinars 
 
 
As part of our ongoing partnership and back by popular demand, USPS Operations will host a recurring 
(Monday, Wednesday, Friday at 12:00PM EST) webinar series to communicate peak conditions related to 
Processing, Delivery, Logistics, and Weather-related impacts. Webinars will start Monday November 
6th and conclude Friday January 5th.  
 
Due to the anticipated large attendance, questions will be taken from the Q&A.  To facilitate follow up, 
registration is required via the link below.  You will be asked to provide your first and last name, email 
address, and your organization.  
 
Note: There will be no webinars on November 10th, December 25th or January 1st.   

 
https://usps.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_7xH2QERrSEa2TjUnxF0I8Q 
 
Thank you in advance for making time to attend! 
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    

Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  

475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  
Washington DC 20260  

   
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy  
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